
  
   

 

26 September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Important dates for boys in Year 10 
 

I hope your son has settled well into his Year 10 routine and is enjoying the challenge of 
the GCSE’s he has chosen.  Year 10 is an important period and the routines deviate from 
those you are used to, so I have detailed below the relevant dates and key information 
you will need to be aware of as he progresses through the year: 
 

9 December 2019 Grade Reports Issued during this week 
 

16 January 2020 
4.00pm – 6.00pm 

By Invitation Parent/Student/Teacher Meeting 
 
This is a new venture for Year 10 this year. Only 
parents of boys for whom we have academic 
concerns in any subjects, will be invited to attend 
for given appointments, on this evening. We hope 
that early intervention involving parents will 
support these boys and allow better progress to 
be made. 
 

30 March 2020 Year 10 Examination Week 
 

11 May 2020 Year 10 Examination Reports Issued during this 
week 
 

21 May 2020 
5.00pm – 7.30pm 

Year 10 Parents’ Consultation Evening  
 

 
 

I hope you will find the above information useful.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me.  I wish your son all the best for this important year. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 

 
 

 


